
NOTICE REGARDING COMPUTER OPTION IN GE FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-23 

 

With reference to the option asked for Computer Science in GE for academic year 2022-23 

from Ist Year students, the students of B.A. Programme, B.Com Pass and B.Sc. Physical 

Science with Computer Science are not eligible for Computer Science paper in GE. 

Rest of the students who have opted for Computer Science in GE should come and meet 

Mrs. Nita Mital (Incharge, Computer Science Department) on the Tuesday, 24
th

 January 

2023 at 11.30 am in the Department of Computer Science Lab on the Second Floor. 

 

 

Mrs. Nita Mital 

Incharge, Computer Science Department 

 


